
Weber School District 
Transportation

  Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District Board of Education
From: Kristen H. Kearl, Supervisor of Transportation
cc: Robert, Petersen, Dax Teuscher, Seth Pilkington
Date: 11/14/2022
Re: School Bus Purchases

WSD Board Members,

Transportation is asking for the Boards approval to purchase twenty camera systems for our 
buses through CompuNet. This is the new camera system we are have been putting in our 
school buses. We currently have fifty of our buses equipped with this system. We have 153 
buses on route every day. Only one third of our fleet have the new system on them. One third of 
our fleet has ProVision cameras, (if they are working) and the other third has no camera system 
at all. 

Our goal is to have every school bus equipped with the new camera system eventually. 

The quote for the twenty camera systems is $238,166.00 I will attach the detailed invoice in the 
email. 

Thank you for your consideration of this acquisition.  If I can provide you with further clarification 
or answers to questions, please feel free to contact me at 801-476-7931.  Alternatively, you can 
reach me on my cell phone at 801-725-4610.   

Sincerely,
Kristen H. Kearl
Supervisor
Weber School District Transportation


